THE

IT‘EIIHEESABAT Turkmenistan Begins Accepting Applications for Study Abroad

On November 25, the International University for the Humanities and Development of
Turkmenistan began accepting applications from prospective students for undergraduate
programs in Hungary and China for the 2025-2026 academic year. This was reported by the
electronic newspaper “Turkmenistan: Golden Age.”

Candidates will undergo an interview in English on subjects from the full secondary
education program. Young Turkmen students will study in the universities of the
aforementioned countries in fields such as information technology, healthcare, education,
engineering, mathematics, and natural sciences.

It should be noted that the decision to send Turkmen students to study at universities in
China and Hungary was made on November 22 at a government meeting. President Serdar
Berdimuhamedov emphasized the importance of comprehensive work in preparing high-
level specialists.
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